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April 28, 1994 

Mr. Chris Eustice 
Oil Conservation Division 
Post Office Box 2088 
Sante Fe, New Mexico 87501-2088 

Mr. Eustice: 

At the request of Denny Foust of your Aztec office, I have enclosed more accurate 
dimmensions of our proposed evaporation pond. 

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please do not hesitate to 
call me at 327-5966. 

Sincerely, 
RMI ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES, INC. 

Patrick M. Steenburg 
Vice President, Operations 

RMI 
Environmental 
Services 

P. O. Box 2522 

Farmington, NM 87499 

Fax: 505-327-5988 

2080 Afton Place, Suite A 

Farmington, NM 87401 

505-327-5966 






